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MINUTES OF THE REGULAR MEETING OF THE PARCHMENT CITY COMMISSION HELD ON MONDAY JANUARY 6, 2020.

1. Call to order

Mayor Britigan called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. He led everyone saying the Pledge of Allegiance.
2. Roll Call.
Present:     
Mayor Britigan, Vice Mayor Jordan, Commissioners Bagley, Emmons, Evans, Fooy, and Madaras. City Manager Stoddard, Deputy Clerk Smith. 
Absent:
City Treasurer/Clerk Stutz, Attorney Soltis.
3. Approval of Minutes
Moved by Commissioner Bagley, supported by Commissioner Evans to approve the Minutes of the December 16, 2019 Regular Meeting.

Motion Carried.
4.
Additions or changes to the agenda. 

None. Moved by Vice Mayor Jordan, supported by Commissioner Evans to accept the agenda. Motion Carried.
6.
Citizen Comments – Items ON the Agenda
None.
7.
Consent Agenda 
A.
Moved by Vice Mayor Jordan, supported by Commissioner Emmons to receive the consent agenda items. Motion Carried.  
8.
Unfinished Business
None. 
9.
New Business 
None. 
10.  
Citizen Comments 

None.
11.
Mayor and Commissioner Comments 
Commissioner Fooy thanked City Manager Stoddard for providing thorough and timely information to the Commission even before the Commission can ask.  He recently asked about SAW grant material and was impressed with what he received back.
Commissioner Madaras stated she would like to take a tour of the mill property.  City Manager Stoddard noted Public Works would be giving a tour and invited Commissioner Madaras to attend.
Vice Mayor Jordan asked if the Commission could receive Planning Commission minutes in the agenda packets.  City Manager Stoddard stated she will be bringing drafts of the new Master Plan this month and will include the minutes in the Commission agenda packets.
Mayor Britigan wished everyone a Happy New Year.  He noted he is excited for the upcoming changes to the City now that the mill purchase has been completed.
12.  
City Manager Comments/Reports 
City Manager Stoddard echoed the wishes for everyone to have a Happy New Year. She then invited all who had concerns to call or visit City Hall to discuss with her, her door is always open. 
13.
Adjournment
There being no further business to come before the Commission, it was moved by Commissioner Madaras and supported by all to adjourn the meeting at 7:06 p.m.
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